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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: New Pharmacy Minister announced; Call to join the NHSE's CPCF evaluation; EOI opens for C-19 vacs service additional capacity.
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			Following the 2024 General Election, the Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has announced the appointment of Stephen Kinnock MP as Minister of State for Care, overseeing a wide-ranging portfolio that includes community pharmacy, alongside other primary care, community services, and adult social care.

Other key appointments include the Minister of State for Health, the Parliamentary Under-Secretary of State for Public Health and Prevention, and the Parliamentary Under-Secretary of State for Patient Safety, Women's Health, and Mental Health.
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		Read our CEO's full statement 




		




			Call for volunteers – Evaluation of the CPCF 2019-2024 clinical services
NHS England is inviting pharmacy owners and their teams, including locums, to take part in an evaluation of the Community Pharmacy Contractual Framework (CPCF) 2019-24 clinical services.

The evaluation aims to gather feedback from pharmacy owners and their teams who are involved in delivering CPCF services. The insights collected will help NHS England make informed decisions about the future of clinical services in the sector and how to commission them.

Learn more about the evaluation







		




			NHSE opens EOI process for additional capacity for C-19 vacs service
NHS England has launched a new expression of interest process for pharmacy owners that wish to take part in the COVID-19 Vaccination Service from a location away from their pharmacy and are able to provide additional fixed sites and outreach vaccination services.

The EOI process is now open, and interested pharmacy owners can express their interest in relevant opportunities published on Contracts Finder and Find a Tender websites.
Learn more and read the guidance document 
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2024 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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We have been in touch to confirm our readiness to
restart CPCF negotiations, underlining how critical
the situation is for pharmacy businesses.

We reiterated our ambition to both ease pharmacy
pressures, and build a sustainable future in which
the new Government, NHS and patients can make
best use of expertise within a properly supported

community pharmacy sector.

Janet Morrison
Chief Executive
Community Pharmacy England
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